
13. NZ POLICE REPORT

Inspector Barry Thackwell was in attendance at the meeting and reported on the
traffic enforcement undertaken in the Christchurch area over the past year.  The
Committee had sought a report on the effectiveness of the use of micro-wave speed
units funded by the Council.  Over the past three years the percent of total reported
collisions involving speed has reduced from 20.7% to 16.5% of collisions reported.

Inspector Thackwell noted that Christchurch Police allocation of resources to traffic
enforcement is much higher than other Police districts in New Zealand.


